
   
  

   
   

 

 

TRAVEL SUBSIDY FORM 
 
Subject to available funding, the National Centre for Truth and Reconciliation (NCTR) is able to offer a limited 
number of travel subsidies to attend lessons learned and remembering the children memorial register events.  
 
Please be advised there is only a small number of subsidies available on a first come first serve basis. We 
anticipate a large number of survivors will attend the event, so please note there is no guarantee that a 
subsidy will be provided. 
 
Travel subsidies are available for Survivors who are traveling greater than 25 km driving distance to the event 
to a maximum of $150 per person. Preference will be given to those survivors who live outside of the city, to 
ensure there is surrounding community representation. 
 
To be eligible, applicants must: 

• Attend either a lessons learned or memorial 
register event 

Priority will be given to applicants who: 
• Are Residential School Survivors 
• Are Intergenerational Survivors 
• Require only a partial subsidy 

 
To apply, please complete and return the following form. 

 

Event Name:  Event Date:  
 

Name:  Date of birth:  

Mailing address:  
 

Are you a Residential School Survivor? □ YES □ NO 

Are you an Intergeneration Survivor? □ YES □ NO 
 
Please indicate your preferred contact method: 

Telephone:  Alternate telephone:  

Email:   

 
Please indicate what expenses you would need covered: 

Travel:  Estimate:  

Accommodation:  Estimate:  

Other costs:  Estimate:  
 

Explanation of travel costs:  

 

 

 
 
Due to limited funding, the NCTR is unable to provide substantial subsidies to participants. We strongly 
encourage participants to consider group travel to assist in attending an event. 
 
Disclaimer: Planners Plus Inc. is collecting participant information and acting on behalf of the National Center of Truth and 
Reconciliation.  Participant information will not be shared with anyone other than NCTR. 
 
Please send travel subsidy form: 
• By email: kelly@plannersplus.ca or by fax: 1-204-474-7533 

For More Information, Please Call: 
1-204-391-4419 

 


